LEGISLATIVE BUDGET & AubpiT COMMITTEE

REPRESENTATIVE RALPH SAMUELS, CHAIRMAN

April 11, 2008

Governor Sarah Palin
PO Box 110001
Juneau, Alaska 99811-0001

Dear Governor Palin:

The Legislature looks forward to receiving the Administration’s final determinations and
recommendations on the TransCanada AGIA application. We encourage you to ensure
that full disclosure occurs when the Administration releases its findings. This would
include reports, presentations, recommendations, and other materials that aided the
Administration in reaching your final determinations. This would include information
that both supports and does not support the TransCanada application.

Thank you very much for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Ralph Samuels, Chai
Legislative Budget & Audit Committee
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